
 NEWSLETTER               MARCH 2023 

 

Soft gymnastics at Pio IX with Giampiero Bartolucci 

 

Dear Friends, in April I start a new soft 

gymnastic class for 24 appointments 

always on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 12 

noon at Pio IX  (Via Di S. Prisca, 8 – 

Metro B Circo Massimo – 00153 Roma) 

The favorable cost reserved for FAO 

Staff Coop members for the course is 

240 euros (instead of 360). Please note 

that this is a limited number course. 

There are still 5 places left, I look 

forward to seeing you! 

 

 

For more information and registration, please contact 

Fao-staff-coop@fao.org / 0657053142 

 

Best regards, 

Giampiero Bartolucci 
(former stretching and gym music teacher at FAO Staff Coop) 
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